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the Opportunity
the Vision

Our Goals

Local businesses, entrepreneurs,
#LocalLegends and innovators are
invited to an exciting opportunity

to help grow businesses in the
Gilgandra Region

The GIL Business Innovation Space
is a future-focused and

community-driven innovation hub.
Created to support the growth of

businesses in the Gilgandra
Region, the space will promote
and showcase businesses, new

and existing.

Support the creation and growth
of innovative businesses,
startups and scaleups in the
Gilgandra Region 

Support local businesses and
provide opportunities for
growth, innovation  and learning

Increase the success of new
businesses in the Gilgandra
Region 

Broaden the product and service
base of the Gilgandra Region
business environment 

Activate the Gilgandra CBD as a
space for innovation, business
growth and networking 

Provide a functional and
attractive innovation space in the
Gilgandra Region 


